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Camp Tractor 
A Project of $30,000 

 
While our camp gator may be the most visible member of our service fleet, our tractor arguably puts 
in the most work at camp. It is used nearly every day of the warm season, and frequently is pulled 
into service during the winter as well. It’s been seen hauling a deck mower for mowing our acres of 
land, leveling roads, moving picnic tables, drilling holes using the camp’s auger attachment, and so 
much more. 
 
Because of this frequent and taxing usage, our tractor is also reaching the end of its service life as 
the main piece of heavy-duty machinery at camp. We are asking for your help in finding a suitable 
replacement, to last us at least another decade of service. 
 
Supporting this project means that you are responsible for helping us purchase a new workhorse 
for the camp’s service fleet, significantly improving our ability to do maintenance work and new 
projects. You will be recognized with your name and/or organization logo prominently featured on 
our camp website (https://gamehavenbsa.org/camp) for two years. You or your organization can 
also choose to be recognized with a large “provided by” decal affixed to the new vehicle in a 
prominent location, where it will be seen by campers and by our volunteer corps of community 
members in maintenance and outdoor recreation fields. 
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